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Attendance on Behalf of KHSAA

Middle School Administrators Statewide Meeting

The KHSAA staff conducted a virtual training for Middle School
Administrators on November 16. Approximately 175 were in
attendance and staff covered specifics of the middle school
state regulation. In addition, staff was available to answer
questions about the regulation and other hot topics surrounding
middle school athletics.

The virtual meeting was well received and additional
administrators were able to attend because it was virtual and
there were no travel costs.



